Amber Noworatzky

From: Bill Schlei

Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 9:53 AM
To: Amber Noworatzky

Cc: Chad Beeman

Subject: RE: November Public Safety Items
Amber,

Alder Beeman sent me this text and wanted to add this for discussion at the Dec meeting.

Good evening sir,
I've had a few people reach out to me about implementing the same (street legal) ATV & golf cart regulations in
Manitowoc as they have in Two Rivers now. Can we add that to the agenda as well?

Frankly, I think that there are very few areas in Manitowoc that I'd feel safe having golf carts on the road but we can talk
about it | guess.

Thank you.
Bill
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On Nov 2, 2021, 3:37 PM, at 3:37 PM, Amber Noworatzky <anowaoratzky@manitowoc.org> wrote:
>Due to a lack of items to discuss, Alder Schlei has decided to cancel

>the November Public Safety meeting. Our next scheduled meeting is

>December 13th at 5:30 p.m.

>

>

>

>Have a wonderful day!

>

>Amber Noworatzky | police Administrative Assistant
>

>

>

>City of Manitowoc | Manitowoc police department
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